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Lee Ann Beebe
SREC Generating Company, Inc.
9 Wilson Avenue
Bath, NY 14810

Re: DE 12-059, SREC Generating Company, Inc.’s Application for Class I New
Hampshire Renewable Energy Certificates for the Electrical Production from Steuben
Landfill’s Methane-Burning Generators Pursuant to RSA 362-F.
Request for Additional Information

Dear Ms. Beebe:

On March 06, 2012, the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
(Commission) received an application from SREC Generating Company, Inc. on behalf
of the Steuben Landfill requesting certification for the electrical production from Steuben
Landfill’s methane gas burning generation facility as a Class I renewable energy source
pursuant to RSA 362-F, New Hampshire’s Renewable Portfolio Standard law. The
Commission received response to this information request on April 06, 2012.

During continued review of the application staff has noted that an Interconnection
Agreement has not been provided. Puc 2505.02 Application Requirements’ (b)(8) states:

(... the application shall include) Proofthat the applicant either has an approved
interconnection study on file with the commission, is a party to a currently effective
interconnection agreement, or is otherwise not required to undertake an interconnection
study.

I recognize that the interconnection agreement may be a very large document, and
it may need to be a confidential document. I use the Interconnection Agreement to verify
nameplate capacity and to prepare a very general description of how the generation
facility is connected to the distribution utility. If you can provide the pertinent pages of

See pp 12-13 of the Puc 2500 Rules.
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the Interconnection Agreement, that will suffice. If you need the Interconnection
Agreement to remain confidential please follow the Adopted Final Rule 2011-113. Puc
1 00-Puc 200 Rules of Practice and Procedure (md. Confidentiality) available at the
PUC’s home page.

Submission of the above information must be received by the Commission to complete
your application. Until such time, it cannot be processed. If the requested information
and documentation are not provided within ten business days of the date of this letter,
your application will be denied without prejudice. Please refer to docket number DE 12-
059 in all future correspondence with the Commission.

Your response should include an original and six copies to the attention of the
Commission’s Executive Director and sent to:

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director & Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Please also send an electronic copy via email to my email address below. Should you
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. My direct line is 603-271-6011
and my e-mail address is barbara.bernsteinpuc.nh.gov.

Sincerely,

Barbara Bernstein
Sustainable Energy Analyst

Cc: Suzanne Amidon, NHPUC Staff Attorney
John Tigue, Consultant
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